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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 25th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

All Saints have enjoyed another week of quality learning.  

 

Year 5 / 6 Sherborne Quicksticks Hockey Tournament 

All Saints took part in the inaugural Sherborne Quicksticks Hockey Tournament at the Gryphon School on Thursday.  
Our team were wonderful representatives for our school, playing with great passion and dedication. Please see the 

match report for all the details.  

 

Spring Term Dates: Please find attached the Calendar of Events for the Spring Term 2019. These dates will also be 

added to the School App and embedded into your smart phone calendars. 

 

Gentle Reminders…. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality: Well done all the children who received certificates for attendance at the end of the 

Autumn term. 60 children had attendance that exceeded 97% and out of those, there were 32 children who hadn’t 

had a single day off school last term. THANK YOU SO MUCH to those families who have been working hard to ensure 

children’s punctuality and attendance is high. THANK YOU for getting these important life skills established early on 

in your child’s life as it will make a difference in their futures. 

School Values 

We would like to share with you, our school values, reflected through our curriculum and explored more deeply in 

assembly time. So far this term our focus has been ‘Perseverance’. If you would like to share in our learning at home 

you will find a leaflet on our news page. 

What’s going on next week: 

 

Sapphire Class Trip to Sherborne: On Tuesday 29th January, Sapphire class will be visiting Sherborne Abbey, The 

Almshouses of St John, The Sherborne Museum and the Tourist Information Office as part of their learning about 

local history and geography. We are so lucky to have such a rich history in our local community. 

 

Diamond & Topaz Class Village Walk: Also, on Tuesday 29th January, our KS1 children are embarking on a village 

walk observing the landscape and amenities of Bishops Caundle as part of their geography leaning. Back at school 

http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
mailto:office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk


 

 

they will be comparing what they have seen and learnt with a village in China – they will be focusing on similarities 

and differences. 

 

We look forward to seeing all the children’s learning outcomes later in the week. 

Kind regards, 

 

All Saints 

 

Letters Home: 

 

 What’s on Next Week W/C 28th January 2018 

 Calendar of Events – Spring Term 

 Sapphire Class Sherborne Visit 29.01.19 

 

 

 

 

 

 


